
Dear House Natural Resource Committee, 
Please support House Bill 4075 at the hearing this coming Tuesday, February 11th. Banning 
inhumane coyote killing contests in Oregon is the right action to take now for both the sake of 
wildlife and in the name of decent human behavior towards living creatures. Please don't allow 
this kind of horrific contest, that scientist have shown is not an effective way to manage 
wildlife, to continue because it is the status quo. We have learned from history that many 
unconscionable activities have taken place in this country until some people have the courage 
to stand up and say, "This is wrong," and this legislative session is the time to say "enough of 
brutal coyote killing contests." 
Thank you for your time, service and consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Mirhej 
 


